
Dear Conference Participants, 

Thank you for registering for the 22nd International Wellmann Conference! 

In this circular, I would like to share with you some technical information about the 

conference venue, conference program, presentations and posters. 

The conference will be held at two locations on May 15, the registration, plenary session 

and poster session will be held in the Fekete Sas Event Hall, while the afternoon parallel 

sessions will be held at the Faculty of Agriculture. The locations of the conference and the 

possibility of free parking can be found on the Conference Venue link (https://mgk.u-

szeged.hu/wellmann/conference-venue-2025).  

The conference program is expected to be completed by the end of April and will be 

uploaded to the Wellmann conference website under the name "Final program". However, the 

preliminary program of the conference is now available on the website (https://mgk.u-

szeged.hu/wellmann/preliminary-program-2025/preliminary-program). 

Registration starts at 8:30 CET (=Hungarian time). At registration, you can request the 

conference participation certificate, as well as pay the conference participation fee in cash 

only, if this was not done in advance by bank transfer. 

We kindly ask that participants with a regular presentation prepare a 10-minute presentation 

so that there is an opportunity to ask questions afterward. In the case of a short presentation, 

5 minutes are available, so we recommend planning a maximum of 5 slides. In order to avoid 

possible technical problems, those who come with a presentation should bring their 

presentation in pdf format in addition to the pptx format, both on a pendrive and uploaded 

to the internet (e.g. google drive). The presenters of the parallel sessions are requested to be at 

the location of the session at least 15 minutes before the start of the session, so that their 

presentation can be uploaded in advance. 

Those who come with a poster are requested to put up their poster well before the opening 

and welcome speeches (10 am CET), where technical assistance will be available. Everyone 

must print out and bring their poster in advance, this is not possible at the venue. The 

recommended poster format is A1 (the maximum is A0). 

There is a wide range of accommodation options on specialized websites (e.g. booking.com, 

szallas.hu), but we have also listed the availability of 2 potential accommodations on the 

website under the Accomodation link (https://mgk.u-

szeged.hu/wellmann/accommodation/accomodation). 

Current information is constantly being added to the official conference website. 

See you soon in Hódmezővásárhely! 

On behalf of the organizing committee of the conference, 

Prof. Dr. Szilárd Czóbel 

secretary of the conference 

 

 


